
MEMORANDUM 

 

February 8, 2019 

TO:          Chief Executive Officers  

                   Chief Instructional Officers 

                   Chief Student Services Officers 

                   CTE Deans 

                   Regional Consortium Chairs 

Sector Navigators 

 

FROM:    Dr. Jeffrey A. Mrizek, Ed.D, Dean of Effective Practices 

                      Division of Workforce and Economic Development 

 

CC:          Sheneui Weber, Vice Chancellor 

                      Division of Workforce and Economic Development 

 

                     Teacher Preparation Directors 

                      Division of Workforce and Economic Development Staff 

                      CCCCO Communications 

                 

RE:        CCC-CSU Teacher Preparation (TPP) Collaboration Framework 

 

I am pleased to bring to your attention the attached CCC-CSU teacher preparation framework, recently 

completed by the California Community College, Teacher Preparation Programs (TPP) in collaboration 

with the CSU Department of Educator Preparation and Public School Programs. 

 

The main role of CCC TPPs is to provide support and development of model quality teacher preparation 

programs at the community college level.  California community college teacher preparation programs 

support and align with teacher preparation/credential programs throughout California college systems, 

primarily the CSUs.   

 

The framework is a result of several meetings with CSU, teacher preparation directors, a CCC technical 

assistance provider and Chancellor’s Office staff.  It will be distributed widely within the CSU and 

community college system to support regional cross-system TPP communities of practice to expand 

and diversify the teacher workforce in California.   

 

If you have any questions regarding this collaboration, please contact: 

Cynthia McFarland at cmcfarla@CCCCO.edu or (916) 324-4612 

 

Attachment 

ccccsu_collaborationletter Feb 8 2019.pdf 

 

CCC-CSU Teacher Preparation (TPP) Collaboration Brief 
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